
Students who are enrolled in home school, charter school, or private school programs who would be 

zoned for Berea High, Carolina High, Travelers Rest High, or Wade Hampton High may apply for a class at 

Enoree Career Center. Limited seats are available in each program.  In addition to completing the online 

application through the Backpack portal, please note that the following paperwork must be submitted 

to Anna Chappell, the school counselor at Enoree, prior to March 16, 2023 in order to be considered for 

admission.   

Please email the following information to achappel@greenville.k12.sc.us  

• Student Information Form (link to this form in the text of the announcement) 

• Student’s high school transcript 

 

Please note that Enoree Career Center must adhere to district policy JBC which states:  

A home-schooled or private-school student may participate in district classes if the student can show 

reasonable need and interest for the class, the appropriate district-level administrator approves the 

student’s participation prior to entry, and the student pays any additional cost as calculated by the 

district. The following rules shall apply to any participation in classes by students not enrolled in the 

district’s schools: 

a. The student’s participation shall be subject to all policies, rules, regulations, and standards of 
the district relating to the participation and any additional policies, rules, regulations, and 
standards established by the district for the participation.  

b. The participation shall be at the district school that the student would otherwise attend. 

c. The participation shall not preclude the participation of any student enrolled in the school.  
d. If the student’s participation would result in any cost to the district or school, the student may 

participate so long as the cost is paid.  

 

 

https://gcsbackpack.com/signin.aspx
mailto:achappel@greenville.k12.sc.us
https://www.boarddocs.com/sc/greenville/Board.nsf/goto?open&id=876KMB79D768

